
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Friday Announcements – December 6 

Day 6 

 

 

• BSU is meeting today in room 204 West. All of those that want to help with the fundraiser 

need to attend.  

 

• Our very own GC grade 10 choir will be singing at the Legislative Building this Saturday, Dec 

7th  for their Holiday Open House. They will be taking to the grand staircase from 1:15-1:35 

pm - Bravo!   

 

• Dec 6th is the National Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against Women. It has 

been over 30 years since the murder of 14 young women at Polytechnique Montréal on 

December 6, 1989. This act of violent misogyny was felt by many Canadians and led 

Parliament to designate December 6 as The National Day of Remembrance and Action on 

Violence Against Women. Today is not simply about remembering the 14 who were killed in 

the Montreal Massacre, but it is about remembering others who have been harmed by gender-

based violence. If you would like to wear a white ribbon there are some available in the main 

office. For those students who attended the Moose Hide Campaign last year, wearing your 

Moose Hide pin also shows that you will stand for a school and community free from gender-

based violence.  

 

 


